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 District of Wells  

  

                            

Notice of Public Consultation  
 

Public Consultation dated April 27, 2021 commencing at 7:00 PM  

Held online via Zoom (as per COVID 19 PHO Orders)  

4243 Sanders Avenue, Wells, BC  

  

Re: Proposed District of Wells 2021-2025 Five Year Financial Bylaw No. 201, 2021  

 

In accordance with Section 165 of the Community Charter the District of Wells is 

annually required to produce a financial plan projecting the municipality’s operational 

and capital revenues and expenditures for the next five years.  As part of the process to 

develop the District’s 2021-2025 financial plan the annual budgets for 2018-2020 as well 

as the financial plans for 2017-2020 were reviewed to help confirm baseline operational 

and capital financial requirements. 

 

A process of public consultation is required before Council can adopt the Five-Year 

Financial Plan bylaw.  It is recommended that Council receives public input (if any) on 

the Five-Year Financial Plan Bylaw No. 201, 2021 before considering final reading of the 

bylaw. 

 

This public consultation is being convened to receive public input regarding the 

proposed 2021-2025 District of Wells Five-Year Financial Bylaw No. 201, 2021. This 

Bylaw’s First, Second, and Third Reading were given at the Regular Council meeting of 

April 13, 2021.   

 

The proposed District of Wells 2021-2025 Five-Year Financial Bylaw No. 201, 2021 has 

been Community emailed out, it is also available at one’s request via email from staff at 

the Municipal Hall located at 4243 Sanders Ave, Wells, B.C. 

 

Input may be expressed to Council during the 2021-2025 Five-Year Financial Bylaw no. 

201, 2021 section of the meeting for Council’s consideration prior to the Final Reading 

of the bylaw.  

 

 Any input can be given as follows:   

1) By email to admin1@wells.ca 

2) In Writing dropped off in the drop box located at the rear entrance to the Municipal 

Hall located at 4243 Sanders Avenue Wells, BC.  

3) By Mail to Box 219 Wells BC V0K 2R0; or  

 

All written input for Council’s consideration MUST be received by noon on Tuesday 

April 27, 2021.  Verbal Input from the public will also be accepted during the Public 

Consultation for this bylaw.  

 

If anyone has any questions please contact Donna at (250) 994-3330 or Email her at 

admin1@wells.ca 

 

April 14, 2021 

 

 

Donna Forseille 

Chief Administrative Officer 
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